KEA STREET SPECIALIST SCHOOL AND RESOURCE CENTRE

Phone (07) 347-6717 Fax (07) 347-6714

Email: office@keastreet.ac.nz Web: www.keastreet.ac.nz 36 Kea Street ROTORUA

7 February 2020

Dear Parents and Caregivers

The Board of Trustees is wishing to change our name to:

Rotorua Specialist School

The reason being, all of our students are spread across Satellites throughout Rotorua and here at Base School, plus we have a Taupo Satellite.

We are the only Specialist school in the Bay of Plenty

We welcome your feedback.

Please contact the school if you wish to comment.

We will assume if we do not hear back, that you are in agreement with the Board and Staff.

G <u>|</u> | |

Kind Regards

Sherie Collins
PRINCIPAL